
 

For many people, the mere sight of a 

snake will send shivers down their spines.  

But for our customers at “Adelaide 

Snake Catchers”, it’s all in a days work.  

And even though the winter months are 

traditionally a time of hibernation for 

reptiles, there is always something to 

keep the team busy.                            

Whether they are involved in the training 

of mining companies, quarantine inspec-

tors or national parks and wildlife offic-

ers, the services of “Adelaide Snake 

Catchers” are in demand to ensure  all 

the  creepy crawly habitats and food resources are left as undisturbed as possible. They have also 

just been involved with demonstrations at the Adelaide Reptile & Frog Expo 2015 where some 

“brave souls” were able to get up close and personal with their favourite reptile.  However, for 

those of us who do not welcome these shy creatures indoors or even in our yards, Adelaide Snake 

Catchers offer a 24hr hotline to remove unwanted slithery guests.                                           

Please phone  0413 635 373 for help!  

 

 

Adelaide Snake Catchers Still Busy In Winter 

      W I N T E R  2 0 1 5  I S S U E  2 5  

8 6 1  S O U T H  R O A D  

C L A R E N C E  G A R D E N S  S A  5 0 3 9      

P H :  8 2 9 3  3 8 3 7  

F A X :  8 2 9 3  3 9 4 8  

Marino Uniforms is South Australian Owned and Operated.  Thank you for supporting local business. 

email : sales@marinouniforms.com.au                             website : www.marinouniforms.com.au 


